
 

 
Goals:  

● Move to consolidate the COVID-19 dashboard for accessibility  
● Increase transparency and help inform L&C community about current matters 
● Treat the COVID-19 Resources webpage as a living document that is routinely updated 

with relevant information 
 
We commend the progress Lewis & Clark College has  already made to consolidate COVID-19 
resources. 
 
Action: 
Make COVID-19 information very easy to access and comprehensive available on the 
COVID-19 Resources webpage 
 
Advertise the free—for those who sign up using their @lclark.edu email address—Oregonian’s 
email subscription service that provides daily COVID-19 informational updates regarding 
positive test results. 
 
Update COVID-19 Resources webpage with relevant emotional and mental health resources  
 
Add socializing and pod advice and guidelines to COVID-19 Resources webpage 

● Consolidate COVID-19 related resources and information onto the COVID-19 
Resources webpage 

● Add ​COVID-19 Mitigation Policy​ to COVID-19 Resources webpage  
● Add ​Health and Safety Expectations for All Community Members​ to COVID-19 

Resources webpage 
● Add ​Updated Pod Guidelines​ to COVID-19 Resources webpage 
● Add the most up to date guidelines on what phase Lewis & Clark College is in to the 

COVID-19 Resources webpage at the very top header (ex: L&C is in enhanced social 
distancing until you receive a negative test result from the initial pool testing) 

 
 
“This document shall be submitted to ASLC COVID-19 Task Force, Campus Living, Public Affairs 
and Communications, Office of Vice President of Student Life.” 

Introduced on ​January 26th, 2021 ​ by ​Madeleine MacWilliamson ‘24 
 

Adopted on ​March 2, 2021 
 

Signed on  _ _ / _ _ / _ _ _ _ by ____________________________________ 

 

Senate Resolution Number SP21 SR001 
A Resolution To Consolidate COVID-19 Information 

https://college.lclark.edu/student_life/-our-departments-/student-rights-responsibilities/COVID/
https://www.lclark.edu/news/covid-19-response/health-and-safety/
https://college.lclark.edu/live/news/44977-updated-pod-guidelines

